
 
 

 In	preparation	for	the	2020	high	school	open	enrollment	and	lottery,	Whetstone	High	
School	has	scheduled	the	following	tours	to	welcome	incoming	freshmen,	new	students	
and	their	parents/families	for	the	2020-21	school	year:		
	

TOUR	DATES/TIMES:	
	

Tuesday,	December	3,	2019			7:45	a.m.	-	8:45	a.m.	
	

Wednesday,	December	18,	2019			7:45	a.m.	-	8:45	a.m.	
	

											Thursday,	January	9,	2020				7:45	a.m.	–	8:45	a.m.	
	

Tuesday,	January	21,	2020			7:45	a.m.	-	8:45	a.m.	
	

Wednesday,	January	22,	2020-	“BRAVE	THE	FUTURE”	
Informational/Meet	the	Staff	and	Students	Night	5:45	p.m.-8:00	p.m.	

	
Thursday,	February	13,	2020				7:45	a.m.	–	8:45	a.m.	

	
Wednesday,	February	19,	2020		7:45	a.m.	-	8:45	a.m.	

	
Tuesday,	March	10,	2020		7:45	a.m.	-	8:45	a.m.	

	
Wednesday,	March	18,	2020		7:45	a.m.	-	8:45	a.m.	

	
We	would	love	to	share	our	school,	community,	and	exciting	traditions	with	you!		

	
To	schedule	a	tour,	please	call:	

	Whetstone	High	School	(614-365-6060)	
or	email	Allison	Lewis	at	alewis3@columbus.k12.oh.us	

	
PLEASE	SHARE	THIS	INFORMATION	WITH	YOUR	NEIGHBORS	AND	FRIENDS!		

THE	WHETSTONE	BRAVES	STAFF,	STUDENTS,	PARENTS,	AND	COMMUNITY	WELCOME	YOU.		

COME AND SEE EXCELLENCE  
AT WORK! 
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